
KALAELOA 

TRAFFIC CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
August 25, 2021

Lane changes in effect. Expect delays.
Driving patterns to and from Costco and the Judiciary Complex will be impacted.
Two-lane contraflow in mauka-bound lanes. No turns to/from contraflow lanes.
No access to FDR Ave. from makai-bound lanes.
Traffic signs and safety barriers will be installed during construction.

Kamokila Boulevard

For more information, visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

Kamokila Boulevard construction and contraflow
beginning the week of Sept. 13th.

 Mahalo for your kokua.

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/


Hunt is beginning infrastructure construction and significant road improvements in Kalaeloa
as part of its commitment to revitalize the community and bring jobs and homes to the area
for local residents. We appreciate your patience and understanding. Our top priorities are to
ensure the safety of drivers, pedestrians and construction crews and to provide easily
accessible travel routes in the area. Hunt's construction team has worked extensively to
minimize traffic impacts.

Our goal is to complete these necessary improvements as efficiently as possible while
providing safe access in and around Kalaeloa with minimal interruption. You will find
updates at our website. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to the email address
below:

FDR Ave: Changes from 2-lanes to 4-lanes along the entire length of the project with
two lanes in each direction. This new segment will have sidewalks on both sides of
the road, which will increase walkability in the area.

Kamokila Blvd: Kamokila’s 4-lane roadway extends into the Kalaeloa project. The
Kamokila extension will also have two travel lanes going in both directions with bike
lanes continuing on both sides of the roadway.

For more information, visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

Kalaeloa Construction

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

